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We are very excited to be welcoming lots of new 

children to Nursery this half term! We will be giving 

children lots of opportunities to explore our class-

room and allow them to settle into the routine of 

Nursery. Children will be able to play inside and 

outside with a range of toys and resources. We will 

be encouraging children to make friends and work 

together as a team. 

Our topic this half term is ‘Getting to know me’. Children will be encouraged to talk about themselves 

and their family members. We will read a number of stories that will help us speak about our feelings, as 

well as our likes and dislikes. Children will be asked to bring photographs of themselves and their families 

to display in our classroom.  

It is very important that children that attend nursery are independent. This includes 

using the toilet independently and putting their coats on independently. Please can 

all parents work on this at home.  

Please send your childs family photos to kcharlton@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk 


